
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

URGENT CONTACT 
YOUR CONGRESSMAN 
BOTH DEMOCRAT & 

REPUBLICAN 
VOTE ON PENSION BILL EXPECTED 

ON JULY 24, 2019 
 
The Rehabilitation for Multiemployer Pensions Act (better known as the Butch 
Lewis Act) is moving through the House of Representatives and is to go to a vote 
on the House Floor Wednesday, July 24, 2019. It is urgent that the bill be passed 
now. The longer we wait, the worse the multiemployer crisis gets, and more 
workers and retirees pension benefits are at risk. Congress needs to act now. 
Write or call your members of Congress and urge them to support the 
Rehabilitation for Multiemployer Pensions Act (the Butch Lewis Act), H.R.397. 
which provides a fair and comprehensive solution to the multiemployer issue.  

 

Take action to demand that hard-earned pension benefits are protected! 

TELL THEM TO SUPPORT  
H.R. 397 THE BUTCH LEWIS ACT

Pennsylvania Conference of Teamsters 
Strength in Numbers 95,000 
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LEGISLATIVE ACTION ALERT 


